
1 Pinewood Close Uxbridge UB8 3LW.txt
From: Lynn Lewis [llewis@hillingdon.gov.uk]
Sent: 17 November 2017 14:14
To: Pinal | JPB Architects
Subject: 1 Pinewood Close, Uxbridge UB8 3LW

Pinal

Regarding the refuse and recycling collections at the above address.

As there will only be 2 flats at this address I would suggest that the occupants
put their refuse
and recycling at the front of their property for collection in line with the
rest of the houses.

If they wanted containers you could provide domestic dustbins for the 2 flats.

Kind regards
Lynn

--
Lynn Lewis
Commercial Refuse and Recycling Officer
Harlington Road Depot
128 Harlington Road
Hillingdon
UB8 3EU

Resident Services
Telephone : 01895 250815
E Mail : llewis@hillingdon.gov.uk

Hillingdon Council routinely monitors the content of emails sent and received
via its network for the
purposes of ensuring compliance with its policies and procedures. The contents
of this message are for
the attention and use of the intended addressee only. If you are not the
intended recipient or addressee,
or the person responsible for sending the message you may not copy, forward,
disclose or otherwise
use it or any part of it in any way. To do so may be unlawful. If you receive
this email by mistake please
advise the sender immediately. Where opinions are expressed they are not
necessarily those of the
London Borough of Hillingdon. Service by email is not accepted unless by prior
agreement.
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